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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to strongly request that the Queensland government endorse plans to make public
spaces in Queensland G-rated.  Only today I heard of a mother who had to comfort her daughter
who was suffering nightmares because of DVD covers she had seen at her local video store.  Every
day I pass by a sexually explicit poster in a bus station right outside Cavendish Road State High
School.  It is outrageous that free citizens have to be bombarded with these images - let alone
expose them to children without any censure.

Please act on this important issue promptly.

With thanks,
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